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Clubs 

Advance notice of cancellations 

All Fun Fit will be cancelled for 2 weeks from Monday 

14th May and will not restart until after half term. 

During SATs week (week beginning Monday 14th May) 

there will be NO Roller Disco on Wednesday 16th May. 

During the Show week (week beginning Monday  21st 

May) there will be NO Dance on Thursday 24th May. 

The last Drama Club will be on Tuesday 15th May. 

Year 5 camp meeting 

There will be a meeting about the Year 5 

camp to Porthpean in June on Tuesday 8th 

May at 3.30pm in Bodrifty classroom. There 

will be lots of information given out and a 

chance to ask any questions. Please come 

along if you can. 

Payment for camp 

A reminder that full payment for Year 5 camp 

(£150) must be made by Friday 25th May at 

the latest. Please pay using 

schoolmoney.co.uk or ask at the office for a 

PayPoint barcode which you can use at any 

Co-op store. 

Don’t forget….school will be closed on Bank Holiday 

Monday 7th May. See you on Tuesday 8th. 

Football success 

Yesterday both our boys and girls football teams went to Mounts Bay Academy to play in the 

Penwith Cluster Festival Cup. The girls played 5 matches in their round robin tournament and 

ended up second out of six schools. Here they are with their medals. The boys played six games 

and won them all scoring 18 goals and conceding none! They won the tournament by three 

points and are the proud holders of the giant cup!  Congratuations and well done to them all. 

The girls team was: Madison, Eboni, Lily Rose, Orla, Amber, Eva, Roisin, Morva, Sophie and 

Summer. The boys team was: Mason, Sid, Freddie, Rhys, Jake M, Charlie R, Jago, Arthur and 

Tom. 



Beauty & the Beast—help required 

FOAS would be very grateful for help with refreshments at the 

interval of the Beauty and the Beast on Wednesday 23rd and 

Thursday 24th May. If you are able to help, please let the office 

know.  Thank you. 



For sale 

PS3 with 12 different games and two 

controllers. £70 ono. Call 07789 

933893. 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF ALVERTON SCHOOL 

ANNUAL DUCK RACE 

SATURDAY 12th MAY 

AT WHERRYTOWN BOATING LAKE 

To raise funds for the school we are holding another Duck Race again this year on Saturday 

12th May starting at 11.00am. Please come and support us. Ducks are £1 each and can be 

‘bought’ from the office. You will be allocated a number for each duck and there will be a 

board with all the numbers on at the duck race. Cash prizes for the winner and runners up. 

Refreshments available. 

PLEASE BUY 

YOUR DUCKS  

NOW! 

Wanted! 

Do you have, or know of anyone who has, any 

empty large electric cable reel drums? (see 

photo!) These are to be made into tables for 

our woodland area. 

If you have any spare seedlings 

or plants of any variety we 

would very grateful for them. 

The children will be planting 

them in containers outside. 

Thank you very much. 

Toys in school 

We’ve noticed recently that many children from 

all years have been bringing toys into school. 

Please could you ensure that your child does 

not bring them in as they can get damaged or 

lost very easily which can cause much upset. 

Thank you. 



CLASS ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

Our collective target is 96.5% 

Choughs 95.0% 8 

Robins 93.0% 9 

Puffins 92.3% 10 

Owls 95.2% 7 

Kingfishers 98.6% 1 

Trencrom 91.1% 11 

Lanyon 95.9% 5 

Kerris 98.5% 2 

Bodrifty 95.3% 6 

Bosigran 97.8% 3 

Kenidjack 96.3% 4 

Overall school 

attendance 
95.4% 

 

DIARY DATES 

May 

7th     Bank Holiday – School closed 

10th-11th  Year 3 & 4 camp at Bude 

12th  FOAS Duck Race at Wherrytown Boating Pool  

14th-18th   SATs week for Y6 – Some music lessons cancelled 
this week 

23rd Swimming finishes for Year 5 

24th  Class photographs 

23rd & 24th    School production of ‘Beauty and the Beast’ - 
tickets now on sale 

25th  Sharing assembly for Puffins at 
2.45pm 

Twitter 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter 

@alvertonschool to keep up-to-date 

with all the exciting things that 

are going on.  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Robins  Emilis for constant hard work always with a smile   

Choughs  Lily   for great independent writing 

Puffins  Tegan for being a kind & friendly member of our class  

Owls   Rickie for always working hard & loving learning 

   Katie  for always working hard & loving learning 

Kingfishers  Lola B for her exceptional map work & being a lovely member of class 

Trencrom  Bella  for fantastic story writing—you’ve worked so hard 

Lanyon  Sienna for quiet & consistent application to her work 

Kerris   Zac P  for the amazing progress he has made with handwriting 

Bodrifty  Amber for wonderful writing 

Bosigran  Ellie  for great measuring work outdoors this week 

Kenidjack  Iyla  for such hard working and brilliant progress this year 

Dinnertime  Alfie R for always having exceptional manners 

PE Star  The boys football team  for winning the PPE cup! 

Can we help you? 

Mrs Daylak, who many of you know as she has been 

teaching our younger children for some time now, is 

available to meet any parents who might have questions 

or concerns about their child’s attendance (including 

absences and holidays) or would simply like a chat about 

anything which might be affecting their child in school. 

She can be found in Robins classroom on Mondays 

after school until 4pm.  


